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Two Nevada Chiropractic Physicians Board Members Honored 
 
Las Vegas, Nevada – June 27, 2017 – Nevada Governor Brian Sandoval has received a 
letter honoring two members of the Chiropractic Physicians’ Board of Nevada.  The 
letter, from the Federation of Chiropractic Licensing Boards, specifically recognizes 
CPBN president Dr. Benjamin Lurie and secretary/treasurer Dr. Jason Jaeger.  Jaeger 
and Lurie, who are NCC members, were commended for their commitment to protecting 
the health, safety, and welfare of Nevada citizens.  The honor was issued after the 
FCLB’s annual May meeting in Orlando, Florida. 
 

“I was honored to be named the guest host of the 91st annual meeting,” said Dr. 
Benjamin Lurie.  “Both, Dr. Jaeger and I were able to witness history as our 
friend and colleague, Dr Maggie Colucci, became the first woman to be named 
FCLB president.  It was an honor to represent the great State of Nevada." 
 

State board members from the U.S. and provincial regulators from Canada attend each 
year as volunteers to teach and learn from each other to upgrade the quality of 
chiropractic regulation and public protection.  States and provinces benefit, because 
FCLB membership guarantees access to cost-saving ideas, advance warning about new 
challenges, and opportunities to pool resources with other boards. 
 

“As the treasurer and secretary for the Nevada Chiropractic Physicians Board, it 

was my honor to represent Nevada as the voting delegate to the Federation of 

Chiropractic Licensing Boards,” added Dr. Jaeger.  “Working with doctors from 

all fifty states brings a constructive and positive perspective as a regulator.” 

 
The annual FCLB educational conferences help board members, staff, and 
representatives from the offices of the Attorneys General identify emerging problems 
and solutions in healthcare regulation.  This year’s educational program included 
presentations on several critical issues, including chiropractic mobility, regulatory 
ethics, sunset reviews, licensure exams and services of the National Board of 
Chiropractic Examiners, the effective use of settlement agreements, regulatory 
leadership and several other topics. 
 

The NCC needs energetic people to participate in order to protect the safety of the public 

in Nevada and the rights of the silver state’s chiropractic physicians.  If you are an NCC 

member, get involved.  If you are not a member yet, join. 

 

For more information, please contact the Nevada Chiropractic Council, 

info@nevadachiropractic.org. 
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